
RAYMOND S. PRUITT 
420 LEXINGTON AVENUE 

NEW YORK 17 

29 October, 1947 

Dear Mr . Carter : 

cy 

l have received the invitation for luncheon 

at Shady Oak Farm on Tuesday , November 4 and am very 

happy indeed to accept the same . I also expect to 

attend the unveiling of the Will Rogers Equestrian 

Monument that afternoon . 

Mr. Babcock and I will be on our way to 

/san Diego to attend a special meeting of the stock­

holders of Consolidated Vultee Aircraft Corporation 

Please let me know \ which is to be held November 6. 

if it will be all right for me to bring Mr. Babcock 

with me to the luncheon. 

With kindest regards , I am 

Mr. Amon G. Carter 
Fort Worth Star Telegram 
Fort Worth, Texas. 


